
June 14, 2020 
 
We are writing to ask you please pass HF49 to restore the vote to end felony 
disenfranchisement. Restoring the vote would positively impact 52,000 Minnesota 
citizens, who live in our communities, work, and pay taxes.  We know MN has short 
incarceration times, but we also have some of the longest parole times. We should be 
using this time to integrate our citizens back into our communities. Please vote “yes” on 
HF49.  
 
Thank you,  
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FaceBook: @mnlpvc 
Twitter: @let_mn 
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